
From: Richard Calver <richard.calver@natroad.com.au>  
Sent: Friday, 27 August 2021 2:52 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Proposed On Demand Delivery Services Award (AM2021/72) 
 
 
NatRoad provides this email pursuant to the Directions of the Full Bench in accordance with the first 
dot point of paragraph 12 of [2021] FWCFB 5227.  We have seen the submission dated 26 August 
2021 from ARTIO.  We respectfully request that the relevant responses be shared with all interested 
parties rather than merely emailed to Mr Ryan of ARTIO, per his request, as they cover most of the 
matters that NatRoad seeks to have clarified.  In addition, we would ask the question “what is the 
nature and extent of the ‘other goods’ that Menulog will supply to customers?” 
 
Regards 
 
Richard Calver 
Adviser, Compliance and Workplace Relations 
T: (02) 6295 3000 
F: (02) 6295 3500 
A: PO Box 3656, Manuka ACT 2603 
 
 


